Hi everyone, *

What a fun year it has been! As Christmas is almost
here, the CMFSC Committee wish you a safe and
happy Christmas and an even better year in 2023.

In this special Christmas issue there are lots of pho-
tos from our family session, our Coffee Club final
party day and one or two from Club champs in No-
vember that were missed.

We’re doing the synchro circle!
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Our Life Member and former Club Secretary June Laird came

to visit for our final Coffee Club breakup on 15 Dec, however
June made a “blooper” and turned up a week early on the

| 8th December (she was sure she read that in the Newsletter) .
B Never mind we let her off the hook as she had brought in a

8 plate full of brandy snaps to share! It was great to see June
and she was able to catch up with many of our Club members.
Pictured here Lto R Jeanne, June, Alison & Karen, standing
behind are Yoko and Kanako.
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Nicole, Kris, Sarah & Fran showing their “Christmas spirit”
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Trish—dressed for the occasion in her “onesie”




Coaches Caitlyn& Michelle

Yukiyo & Michiko

D\ 2ipineice

Linda looking stunning!

Karen. Kanako, Yoko, Caitlyn, Trish, Sabina & Jeanne
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As you can see
everyone was
having a great
time at the Club
Family session
on 3rd Dec and
at the Coffee
Club break-up
party on 15

Dec.
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Caitlyh,/Michelle & Scary Rudglf
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Michiko

Jeanne, Kirsty, Emma, Michelle, Linda, Catie & Kira
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Lining up!

Fran & Adam
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Liam & Charlotte =

B R

Adam, Catie & Nicole

" Linda, Martin, Taylor & Marcus
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Kirsty, Shannon & Sabina

Holy moly watch out for Alix!
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A few more photos from Club Champs in November
that didn't make the last Newsletter.

Trish

Margaret

4 spoke at Coffee Club under watchful eye of Caitlyn




MAINLAND © .
FOUNDATION~

Proud 1o Support Our Commumity

Our ability to subsidise ice time costs at family sessions, synchronised team trainings, and coffee club sess—
ions for Club members is thanks to the continuing generous support from the Mainland Foundation.



https://cmfsc.co.nz

